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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Aortic aneurysm and aortic dissection are potentially life-
threatening conditions that require urgent attention. In
recent years, a substantial amount of research has been
conducted, evidenced by over 18,094 papers that have
been published and indexed by the Web of Science since
2019.

Despite advances in diagnosis and treatment, there are
significant treatment gaps that need to be addressed to
save lives.
.....

This Special Issue aims to address these gaps, gives
updates on current clinical research developments and
invites articles on screening methods, treatment gaps, and
innovative approaches to diagnosis.

Let us collaborate and together take a step towards
overcoming the treatment gap for aortic aneurysms and
aortic dissection.

Sincerely,

Dr. Benedikt Reutersberg
Dr. Matthias Trenner
Guest Editors
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Message from the Editorial Board

There has been an explosion of gene and target based
research and therapeutics in the multitude of fields that
compose clinical medicine. The Journal of Clinical
Medicine’s (JCM) staff and editorial board are dedicated to
providing cutting edge, timely, and peer-reviewed articles
covering the diverse subspecialties of clinical medicine.
The journal publishes concise, innovative, and exciting
research articles as well as clinically significant articles and
reviews that are pertinent to the myriad of disciplines
within medicine. The articles published are relevant to both
primary care physicians and specialists. The journal’s full-
texts are archived in PubMed Central and indexed in
PubMed. Please consider submitting your manuscripts for
publication to our journal and check us out on-line!
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